A6 Duffield Road Bus Lane

24 November 2008



the really good bus

Rob Davison

Derby City Council Council House Corporation Street Derby

DE1 2FS

Tel: 01773 536309 Fax: 01773 536333

Our Ref: MPG KS

7 November 2008

Dear Rob

Duffield Road Bus Lane review - 24th November

Overview and Scrutiny Co-ordination Officer

Following your letter of 6th October, addressed to Melvyn Hopwood, please find enclosed our written submission as evidence for inclusion in the Duffield Road Bus Lane review.

Our representative who will be attending in person on the 24th is Ian Morgan, Commercial Director.

I would be grateful if you would confirm receipt of our submission and advise as to any special arrangements or directions that we should be aware of for the date of the meeting, and if you should have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mark Greasle

Commercial Manager

